
CS/HB 393 — Public Records 
by Government Affairs Policy Committee and Rep. Bovo (SB 688 by Senators Gelber and 

Bullard) 

The bill creates a public record exemption for personal identifying information held by a public 

transit provider for the purpose of prepaying transit fares or acquiring a prepaid transit fare card 

or similar device. It provides for repeal of the exemption on October 2, 2015, unless reviewed 

and saved from repeal by the Legislature. It also provides a statement of public necessity as 

required by the State Constitution. 

If approved by the Governor, these provisions take effect July 1, 2010. 

Vote:  Senate 36-0; House 106-0 

 


